On Wednesday, January 12, 2022 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La Crosse
County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present. Town Chairman,
Dan Korn called the meeting to order. The agenda was propetly posted. The December minutes were
reviewed. A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as corrected. The motion carried. The
treasurer report was presented. A motion was made and seconded to approve the treasurer’s report. The
motion carried. A motion was made and seconded to pay the bills. The motion carried.

CCFC Report: Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission. The firemen are working
with a consultant for writing grant applications.

Roads update was given. We reviewed the options for the TRIP program. The options are: 1)
Pulverization with 3 inch hot mix matte-estimate $221,090 2) Pulverization with 2 inch stabilization-estimate
$199,590 3) Pulverization with double seal-estimate $§91,365 4) Pulverization, stabilization and double chip
seal-estimate $130,268. A motion was made and seconded to proceed with the TRIP program guidelines on
pulverization, stabilization, and double seal. The motion carried.

A motion was made and seconded to approve a one year UDC Inspection contract with General
Engineering Contractors and they will follow our current guidelines. The motion carried.

We reviewed the miscellaneous correspondence. Our next meeting will be Wednesday, February 9,
2022 at 6 pm. A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting. The meeting was adjourned at 7:15
p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk,



